From: Grinnell, B Sean, P.E.

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 3:42 PM

To: Snider, Lori A.

Subject: UPC 100998 - Request for Right of Way Certification

Lori,

| am requesting Right of Way Certification on the above UPC (on-
call pavement marking/marker/message contract). CONTRACT
UPC FOR AD DATE ONLY - Project to be used to advertise
REGIONAL CONTRACT to install/replace PVMT MRKR/MRKING
across district. Individual projects will be set-up in the future
where funding will be allocated & added as a Task Order. This UPC
will have NO funding & NO expenses.

All construction is to take place within the existing right of way
thus no relocation assistance was required as no persons,
businesses, or non-profit organizations were displaced. There are
no railroads or buildings affected by the proposed

construction. The right of way for this project is free of
contaminants. There are no utility relocations on the project.

Sean Grinnell, P.E.

Salem Area Traffic Engineer
Acting Regional Operations Program Specialist
Southwestern Region Operations

Office: (540) 375-0148
Mobile: (540) 521-0929
Fax: (540) 375-6363



